
Brandon Valley High School 

COVID Limited Attendance Regulations 

  

Due to the need to limit the number of spectators at Brandon Valley High School HOME contests in the sports of Cheer 
and Dance, Varsity Football, Marching Band, Varsity Boys and Girls Soccer, and Volleyball, the following protocol will be 
used for the 2020 season:   

• All BV HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS will be allowed to attend upon showing current student identification badge 
and then purchasing a ticket or showing their activity pass.  

• All BV HIGH SCHOOL STAFF will be allowed to attend upon showing current staff identification badge.  
• All SDHSAA ROSTERED STUDENTS AND STAFF will receive four VOUCHERS to be used for their respective sport.    

• The vouchers will be sport-specific and must be presented whether the attendee is purchasing a ticket or 
using a purchased activity pass.  

 

• All visiting schools will follow the same attendance regulations at these BVHS events.  
  

**All other BVHS sports - Cross Country, Freshman and JV Football, Golf, JV Boys and Girls Soccer, Softball and Tennis 
will NOT have attendance limitations.  It is encouraged for fans at these events to follow CDC recommendations 
regarding distancing and sanitization.  In addition, all SDHSAA rules must be adhered to.  

• Middle School Volleyball attendance regulations will be disseminated, and listed here, later.  
• These regulations may be changed at any time to meet current situations.  Please check this site to stay 

informed.  
• Attendance regulations for all AA/AAA schools will be posted, and updated, at this site when available. 
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